ARKANSAS COUNTY TREASURERS ASSOCIATION

ASSOCIATION MEETING

OCTOBER 24, 2008

HARRISON, ARKANSAS

Association President, Jim Arnold called the meeting to order.  The financial report was distributed to all members present.  The Minutes were distributed and accepted as submitted.

Jim Arnold stated the Carolyn of Little River was leaving the treasurer’s office to o to work for the State and we will need to replace her on the Legislative Committee.

It was noted that we do not have a replacement for Alvin Black who is currently the Association photographer.

Jim informed the group that if you sign up for a meeting and meals and you do not attend, the Association has been absorbing the cost.  This will no longer be the case.  If you sign up and do not follow-through, your county will be billed.  The only exception is if there is an emergency or advanced notice.

The group was informed that the next meetings would be February 10 & 11 in Little Rock and to note that this meeting will be on a Tuesday and Wednesday.  The next meeting will be June 18 & 19 in Conway and then we go to Eureka Springs on October 22 & 23.

The meeting was adjourned by acclamation.

Respectfully submitted,

Rebecca Gattas, Secretary

